
Bozin, Sunny

From: Nieh, Ho
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 7:19 AM
To: Ostendorff, William
Subject: FW: Information on North Anna and Earthquakes

fyi

Ho Nieh
Chief of Staff
Office of Commissioner William C. Ostendorff
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-1811 (office)
(301) 367-3572 (mobile)
(301) 415-1757 (fax)
ho.nieh(,nrc.gov

From: Bowman, Gregory i2.•
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 7:13 AM
To: Hipschman, Thomas; Marshall, Michael; Castleman, Patrick; Sosa, Belkys; Gilles, Nanette; Orders, William; Nieh, Ho;
Franovich, Mike
Subject: Information on North Anna and Earthquakes

The staff was asked to identify which nuclear power plants had experienced earthquakes exceeding the
OBE/SSE. The staff identified two (besides North Anna):

* VC Summer - Experienced an earthquake in 1979 exceeding its OBE. This was prior to the plant
being licensed.

° Perry - Experienced an earthquake in 1986 exceeding its OBE and SSE. This was prior to the plant
being licensed.

I'm passing this on for information. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Greg


